CPC2024-0922
Attachment 4

Applicant Outreach Summary

02

02 is committed to meaningful engagement with the community and interested parties. The following
engagement strategies for this application were implemented:

Outreach Engagement Summary - LOC2024-0146

Date: July 29, 2024

¢ Contacted the Downtown West Community Association
¢ On-site signage

On-site signage

On-site signage (public notice) was posted on the subject site on June 13, 2024, in compliance with the
City’s notice posting standards. The posting included contact information for the project team, enabling the
public to provide direct feedback on the proposed redesignation to the applicant or file manager. To date,
the project team has not received any feedback or comments from the on-site signage.

Contacted the Downtown West Community

The applicant team has reached out to the Downtown West Community Association to provide information
about the project and to inquire if they would like to schedule a meeting for further discussion. The
Community Association was contacted on June 5, 2024, June 17, 2024, and July 15, 2024. While the
Community Association has acknowledged receipt of these communications, they have not yet confirmed
whether they desire a meeting to discuss the project in more detail.

The project team remains committed to transparent community engagement and is prepared to meet with
the Community Association should they request a meeting in the future.

Responses to Outreach Feedback

As the project has not yet received feedback on the application, no revisions have been made based on
community input. The applicant team believes this application provides a significant opportunity to
transform an existing surface parking lot into a development that enables affordable housing options for
Calgarians.

The project team is continuing to work with Administration to refine the application and remains ready to
meet with the community to gather feedback if it is requested.
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